SERENDIB NEWS - SRI LANKA

. . nd
Prince & Suzana Mathiasz 2" Quarter, 2015

New students for school year 2015

Bro. MacDougall preaching at the HQ church

Bro. McDougall baptizing

We were blessed with the visit of Pastor Eric McDougall of Sikeston, MO. and our Asian Regional
Director Brother Lynden Shalm at our Bible College graduation. A total of 43 received their GATS
Certificates. 15 New students were also welcomed to this school year. Brothers McDougall and Shalm
ministered under the anointing of the Holy Spirit. Three were baptized in the wonderful Name of Jesus
Christ. It was truly a very powerful service attended by a large crowd.

They were able to visit our on-going Bible College & National Training Center building project up in
the mountains.

Thank you Brother McDougall and Brother Shalm for blessing the work in Sri Lanka with your timely
visit.

43 Graduates who received their certificates

Appreciate your support in Prayers, and Finances to the regions beyond.
Special Thanks to our Ladies Ministries for everything you do in helping us teach future Ministers & Leaders.
ABUNDANT BLESSINGS TO ALL FOR FULFILLING THE GREAT COMMISSION.
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